A-21

## Memorandum

Date:

June 1, 2011

To:

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County

of Santa Barbara

From:

Scott McGolpin, Public Works Department

Director

Subject:

Continue Item - Establishing Benefit Assessments for the North

County Lighting District for Fiscal Year 2011-2012

CC:

Dacé Morgan, Deputy Director, Public Works - Transportation

The Public Works Department requests that the Board of Supervisors continue the Board item Establishing Benefit Assessments for the North County Lighting District for Fiscal Year 2011-2012 to the July 5, 2011 Agenda.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010.

Thank you.